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Parkway Presbyterian Church
Attn: Clerk of Session

3707 Santa Fe

Corpus Christi, TX 78411

Dear Clerk of Session:

[tis during the Advent season that we anticipate the hope of the world: Jesus Christ. For so
many this is a challenging time of anxiety and uncertainty. But we are pecple of hope and
so we remember the words of the prophet Isaiah: “a child has been born for us, a son given
to us; authority rests upon his shoulders; and he is named Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty
God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace” (Isaiah 9:6, NRSV). May we live as people who
know the peace and love of Jesus Christ as we look to a new year with hope.

As we prepare our hearts to receive the world’s greatest gift, we remember, too, that we
are called to give with joy and with generosity. As we prepare for the arrival of the Christ
Child, we at the Presbyterian Mission Agency would like to pass along a simple message —
thank you! We are grateful for your support!

Please allow me to express our appreciation to you, your pastor, session, and congregation
for your gracious and faithful support of Presbyterian Mission. Your contribution changes

peoples’ lives for the sake of the gospel all around the world. Please see the attached sheet
listing your gifts we received in November.

On behalf of Presbyterian Mission, thank you again for your generous support and prayers.
I hope you have a Blessed Advent and welcome Christ with joy and hope. May Christ’s

peace and love be with you always.

" Yours in C'hrigt,

Sl L

Rev. Lemuel Garcia-Arroyo

Mission Engagement Advisor — South Region
Office of Mission Engagement and Support
(502) 919-1835

Lemuel.garcia@pcusa.org






